
From: Elizabeth Davies  

Sent: 28 October 2017 14:05 

To: Sarah Nicholas 

Subject: Post Office, Gt.Dunmow 

  

Dear Mr. Glenday,  

I am the owner of  the building which includes the Post Office in Gt. Dunmow, and was very alarmed 

and dismayed to receive your letter today , regarding extending being an asset of Community value. 

Due to the very short notice I am unable to view the submissions at Saffron Walden and do not feel 

a truly transparent democratic process is occurring. The original, magnificent building housing the 

U.D.C. in Gt. Dunmow was sold on without any order on it (Why not – when it is so clearly a better 

asset) and allowed to be developed with no commercial benefit to the High Street whatsoever – in 

fact the loss of business which the offices attracted to that end of the High Street with the Tourist 

Information Bureau, Charity offices etc.etc. has had a profound impact on the immediate traders. I 

would be grateful if you could give me confidence that the right decisions are being made for the 

right reasons..    

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Elizabeth Davies 


